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Special Points of 

Interest 

 School dinners 

 PE Kit 

 Office update 

 eSchools 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

 

eSchools 

It would be advisable to sign up for the eSchools app so that you can 

receive messages from us direct to your phone.  In the case of any 

family isolations or local restrictions.  We will continue to use the 

website VLE to provide learning and communication. 

PE Days 

PE kit:  Trainers, Black jogging bottoms, red t-shirt, red jumper, 

cardigan or hoody. 

Children should come into school in their PE kit on their scheduled 

PE day (applicable to Years 1-6). 

Monday Year 3/4 

Tuesday Year 5/6 

Wednesday Year 1/2 

Keep Wirral Well! 

 

Thank you to everyone for doing a 

great job at ‘minding the gap’ when  

on the school site. 

 

We are now entering cold season.  If 

you or your child has cold symptoms—

check them out on NHS 111 online.  

This will help you to decide whether a 

covid test and isolation are needed. 

 



Dinner Payments & Free School Meals 

Universal free dinners only apply to children in FS2, Y1 and Y2.  If your child has just gone 

into Year 3 and they are having a hot school dinner, there will be a cost of £2.30 per day.   

If you wish your child to receive a hot meal the cost per week is £11.50, and payment must 

be sent into school at the beginning of each week in an envelope marked with your child’s 

name, class and monetary amount.  Please send in the correct amount as change cannot 

be given—your account will be credited.   

School is classed as a public building, therefore anyone 

coming to the reception foyer, unless you have a medical 

reason for not doing so, MUST wear a mask.  Keep up the 

good work with preventing the spread of the virus—Keep 

Wirral Well and we will all be able to stay in school! 

Office Update 

Watch this space … we are moving towards a cashless school, and over the coming weeks 
information and parent logins will be provided for Parent Pay. 

 

School Lottery … Help raise funds for school equipment by signing up to our new school 

lottery at Your SchoolLottery.co.uk.  Open to all parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles, 

neighbours and friends.  Each week there will be a guaranteed winner.  Numbers are 

drawn every Saturday at 8pm.  See attached leaflet and posters around school. 

 

Due to Covid restrictions office procedures have changed.  If you are paying for school 

meals / breakfast club etc. the correct money must be sent to school in a sealed            

envelope.  To keep money handling to a minimum, we will also now give credit rather 

than change.  For example, if you send in £2.50 / £5 for a school dinner (£2.30), we will 

credit the whole amount to your child’s account.  This would be 20p or £2.70 in credit. 

 

 

 

Drop-Off Club  

Available every morning from 8.05am, cost is £1 per child per session payable at the   

beginning of the week.  Entrance is via the side of reception into the family room. 


